
Cody Glidden Memorial Scholarship 

Cody graduated from Garner-Hayfield in 2008. He believed in the significant importance 
of educating oneself. 

This scholarship is open to anyone pursuing a degree related to mental health, medical 
research, paleontology, or any of the sciences. Three $1000 scholarships will be 
awarded to full-time post-secondary students for the 2025-2026 school year. Please 
email the completed application as an attachment to gliddensix@gmail.com by 23:59 
April 28, 2025. Questions may also be directed to that email address. Selected 
recipients will be notified no later than May 9, 2025. During the final week of September, 
funds will be mailed directly to the student upon proof of enrollment and attendance. 
Proof of enrollment and attendance should be emailed or mailed no later than 
September 20, 2025. 

Name: 
Home Address: 
City, State, Zip Code: 
Phone Number: 
Email address: 
Will you be a full-time or part-time student: 
Field of study you are pursuing: 
Name of school you plan to enroll in for post-secondary education: 

Please answer the following questions as briefly as possible. Try to use no more 
than 50 words per question. 

What have you done for employment and/or volunteering throughout high 
school/college? How many hours do you spend each week doing this? 

You notice a friend is acting differently and they start to pull away. They begin 
making up excuses as to why they are not available to get together or they start 
ignoring you completely. What do you do? At what point do you stop contacting 
this person? 

What do you do when someone asks you a question you do not know the answer 
to? 
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